
No images? View as Webpage

CLERK REPORT May 2021

Tell Us What You Think About Our
New Website

Our new website makes it easier than ever
to access our office’s online services and
public records.

Check it out at MyPalmBeachClerk.com
and share your thoughts by completing this
brief online survey.

See Our New
Website

"How To" Video Provides a Step-by-Step Guide
to the Divorce Process

If you’re representing yourself in a divorce
case, our office has a step-by-step guide to
help. Our new “How to File for Divorce”
workshop covers everything you need to
know about the legal process. The
workshop outlines all of the steps to file or
respond to a divorce case.

You can access the workshop on-demand
on our YouTube Channel.

Watch the
Workshop

Join Us for a Virtual Career Fair
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We're recruiting candidates for multiple
positions at our offices across Palm Beach
County.
 
If you're looking for a new career, join us
from 4 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. on Thursday, May
13 for a Virtual Career Fair to learn about
the benefits of working at our office.

Learn More About Our Virtual
Career Fair

Clerk's Office Earns Top Honors for Transparent
Financial Reports

North America’s leading association for government finance experts has awarded the
Clerk of the Circuit Court & Comptroller its highest honors for providing Palm Beach
County residents with clear information about their tax dollars.

For the eighth consecutive year, our office has earned the “Triple Crown” of awards from
the Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA). The three awards are given to
government organizations who meet the GFOA’s highest standards for excellence in
financial reporting and public transparency.

Learn
More

Our Office will be Closed on May 31
Our office will be closed on Monday, May
31 in observance of Memorial Day.

Many of our services are available around
the clock on our website. Visit us online to
make payments, search records, file
documents and more.

See Our Holiday
Calendar

Guardianship News

Anthony Palmieri, our office's Deputy
Inspector General, was selected to
represent the National Guardianship
Association as their delegate at the Fourth
National Guardianship Summit, which
begins on May 10. Anthony is the
president-elect of the National
Guardianship Association.
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In Our Community

Members of our ClerkPBC team
showcased our services at this year's
Black Gold Jubilee at the Torry Island
Campground in Belle Glade. Thank
you to everyone who stopped by to
see us!

Amy Borman, Esq., our Chief
Operating Officer for Courts and
Official Records, received the Judge
Meenu Sasser Mentoring Award from
the Palm Beach County Bar
Association last month.
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